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NOTICE OF CHANGE IN GATE HOURS AT 
UPRR KANSAS CITY ARMOURDALE RAMP 

 
Effective February 5, 2001, the UPRR will change the gate hours of their 
ARMOURDALE Intermodal Facility. With this change, the gate will close from 
midnight to 0800.  There is no change with the Neff Facility gate hours. 
 
 TERMINAL Current Hours New Hours 
Kansas City Armourdale 7 day/24 hours 7 day/0800-2400 
Kansas City Neff 7 day/24 hours 7 day/24 hours 
 
Please communicate this announcement with all appropriate personnel.  If you have 
questions regarding this matter, contact your local Customer Support or Sales 
Representative for Pacer Stacktrain. 
 
Thank you for choosing Pacer Stacktrain. 
 


